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language, traditions, and daily life of those living on the Spokane Indian Reservation
A Royal Affair Allison Montclair 2020-07-28 More goes wrong than could be imagined when Iris Sparks and Gwendolyn
Bainbridge of The Right Sort Marriage Bureau are unexpectedly engaged to dig into the past of a suitor of a royal
princess in Allison Montclair’s delightful second novel, A Royal Affair. In London 1946, The Right Sort Marriage Bureau
is just beginning to take off and the proprietors, Miss Iris Sparks and Mrs. Gwendolyn Bainbridge, are in need of a
bigger office and a secretary to handle the growing demand. Unfortunately, they don't yet have the necessary means. So
when a woman arrives—a cousin of Gwen's—with an interesting and quite remunerative proposition, they two of them are
all ears. The cousin, one Lady Matheson, works for the Queen in "some capacity" and is in need of some discreet
investigation. It seems that the Princess Elizabeth has developed feelings for a dashing Greek prince and a blackmail
note has arrived, alluding to some potentially damaging information about said prince. Wanting to keep this out of the
palace gossip circles, but also needing to find out what skeletons might lurk in the prince's closet, the palace has
quietly turned to Gwen and Iris. Without causing a stir, the two of them must now find out what secrets lurk in the
prince's past, before his engagement to the future Queen of England is announced. And there's more at stake than the
future of the Empire —there is their potential new office that lies in the balance.
The Choice Edith Eva Eger 2017-09-05 A powerful, moving memoir, and a practical guide to healing, written by Dr. Edie
Eger, an eminent psychologist whose own experiences as a Holocaust survivor help her treat patients suffering from
traumatic stress disorders.
The Dead Family Diaz P.J. Bracegirdle 2012-08-02 A fresh, funny take on the Day of the Dead that's packed with kid
appeal! Every skeleton in the Land of the Dead is excited to celebrate el Día de los Muertos with the Living. But not
Angelito. His big sister has told him all about their horrifying bulgy eyes and squishy skin. So when Angelito is
separated from his family in the Land of the Living, he's petrified—until he makes a new friend who is just as
terrified of THEM as Angelito is. Then his new buddy turns out to be (gulp!) a living boy! Angelito runs as fast as his
bony feet can carry him. Fortunately the traditions of the Day of the Dead reunite the two boys, just in time for some
holiday fun. Full of wild, Tim Burton-esque art, this clever tale is sure to become un libro favorito for the Day of
the Dead, Halloween season, and beyond. “A colorful story about facing fears and accepting differences . . . lush and
vibrantly hued . . . The ending satisfies, and the story as a whole addresses many issues pertinent to primary- grade
children.”—School Library Journal
Red Rising Pierce Brown 2018-01-16 Darrow is a Red, a member of the lowest caste in a color-coded society. Like his
fellow Reds, he works all day, believing that he and his people are making the surface of Mars livable for future
generations. But Darrow and his kind have been betrayed. He discovers that humanity reached the surface generations
ago. Vast cities and lush wilds spread across the planet. Darrow - and Reds like him - are nothing more than slaves to
a decadent ruling class. Inspired by a longing for justice, Darrow sacrifices everything to infiltrate the legendary
Institute, a proving ground for the dominant Gold caste, where the next generation of humanity’s overlords struggle for
power. He will be forced to compete for his life and the very future of civilization against the best and most brutal
of Society’s ruling class. There, he will stop at nothing to bring down his enemies... Even if it means he has to
become one of them to do so.
The Elephant in the Brain Kevin Simler 2018 Human beings are primates, and primates are political animals. Our brains,
therefore, are designed not just to hunt and gather, but also to help us get ahead socially, often via deception and
self-deception. But while we may be self-interested schemers, we benefit by pretending otherwise. The less we know
about our own ugly motives, the better - and thus we don't like to talk or even think about the extent of our
selfishness. This is "the elephant in the brain." Such an introspective taboo makes it hard for us to think clearly
about our nature and the explanations for our behavior. The aim of this book, then, is to confront our hidden motives
directly - to track down the darker, unexamined corners of our psyches and blast them with floodlights. Then, once
everything is clearly visible, we can work to better understand ourselves: Why do we laugh? Why are artists sexy? Why
do we brag about travel? Why do we prefer to speak rather than listen? Our unconscious motives drive more than just our
private behavior; they also infect our venerated social institutions such as Art, School, Charity, Medicine, Politics,
and Religion. In fact, these institutions are in many ways designed to accommodate our hidden motives, to serve covert
agendas alongside their "official" ones. The existence of big hidden motives can upend the usual political debates,
leading one to question the legitimacy of these social institutions, and of standard policies designed to favor or
discourage them. You won't see yourself - or the world - the same after confronting the elephant in the brain.
Dancing With Danger Christine Michelle 2018-03-01 What do you do when your husband, an ex-NFL running back, is trying
to have you murdered? You get kidnapped, run, dance in questionable strip clubs, and stay under the radar while trying
to survive. That is exactly the path that I took, only in the end, it lead me to a motorcycle club in the Dakotas and
to a family I never knew I had. I don’t know if they can keep me safe or sane, especially after meeting their VP Rage. I do know it’s time to stop running, and to start living again. *Meant for adult readers, strong language,
violence, and sexual situations
Trash Andy Mulligan 2010-09-02 NOW A MAJOR FILM BY STEPHEN DALDRY AND RICHARD CURTIS Raphael is a dumpsite boy. He
spends his days wading through mountains of steaming trash, sifting it, sorting it, breathing it, sleeping next to it.
Then one unlucky-lucky day, Raphael's world turns upside down. A small leather bag falls into his hands. It's a bag of
clues. It's a bag of hope. It's a bag that will change everything. Soon Raphael and his friends Gardo and Rat are
running for their lives. Wanted by the police, it takes all their quick-thinking and fast-talking to stay ahead. As the
net tightens, they uncover a dead man's mission to put right a terrible wrong. And now it's three street boys against
the world...
The Search for the Missing Bones Eva Moore 1999 When the class visits the Hugh Mann Costume Company, they get an
informative lesson about the importance of the human skeleton and the various purposes different bones of the body
serve. Original.
Red Scarf Girl Ji-li Jiang 2010-10-26 Publishers Weekly Best Book * ALA Best Book for Young Adults * ALA Notable
Children's Book * ALA Booklist Editors' Choice Moving, honest, and deeply personal, Red Scarf Girl is the incredible
true story of one girl’s courage and determination during one of the most terrifying eras of the twentieth century.
It's 1966, and twelve-year-old Ji-li Jiang has everything a girl could want: brains, popularity, and a bright future in
Communist China. But it's also the year that China's leader, Mao Ze-dong, launches the Cultural Revolution—and Ji-li's
world begins to fall apart. Over the next few years, people who were once her friends and neighbors turn on her and her
family, forcing them to live in constant terror of arrest. And when Ji-li's father is finally imprisoned, she faces the
most difficult dilemma of her life. Written in an accessible and engaging style, this page-turning autobiography will
appeal to readers of all ages, and it includes a detailed glossary and a pronunciation guide.
The Forgotten Highlander Alistair Urquhart 2010-03-04 Alistair Urquhart was a soldier in the Gordon Highlanders
captured by the Japanese in Singapore. He not only survived working on the notorious Bridge on the River Kwai , but he
was subsequently taken on one of the Japanese 'hellships' which was torpedoed. Nearly everyone else on board died and
Urquhart spent 5 days alone on a raft in the South China Sea before being rescued by a whaling ship. He was taken to
Japan and then forced to work in a mine near Nagasaki. Two months later a nuclear bomb dropped just ten miles away . .
. This is the extraordinary story of a young men, conscripted at nineteen and whose father was a Somme Veteran,
survived not just one, but three close encounters with death - encounters which killed nearly all his comrades.
Miss Peregrine's Home for Peculiar Children Ransom Riggs 2011-06-07 Read the #1 New York Times best-selling series
before it continues in A Map of Days. Bonus features • Q&A with author Ransom Riggs • Eight pages of color stills from
the film • Sneak preview of Hollow City, the next novel in the series A mysterious island. An abandoned orphanage. A
strange collection of very curious photographs. It all waits to be discovered in Miss Peregrine’s Home for Peculiar
Children, an unforgettable novel that mixes fiction and photography in a thrilling reading experience. As our story
opens, a horrific family tragedy sets sixteen-year-old Jacob journeying to a remote island off the coast of Wales,
where he discovers the crumbling ruins of Miss Peregrine’s Home for Peculiar Children. As Jacob explores its abandoned
bedrooms and hallways, it becomes clear that the children were more than just peculiar. They may have been dangerous.
They may have been quarantined on a deserted island for good reason. And somehow—impossible though it seems—they may
still be alive. A spine-tingling fantasy illustrated with haunting vintage photography, Miss Peregrine’s Home for
Peculiar Children will delight adults, teens, and anyone who relishes an adventure in the shadows. “A tense, moving,
and wondrously strange first novel. The photographs and text work together brilliantly to create an unforgettable
story.”—John Green, New York Times best-selling author of The Fault in Our Stars “With its X-Men: First Class-meetstime-travel story line, David Lynchian imagery, and rich, eerie detail, it’s no wonder Miss Peregrine’s Home for
Peculiar Children has been snapped up by Twentieth Century Fox. B+”—Entertainment Weekly “‘Peculiar’ doesn’t even begin
to cover it. Riggs’ chilling, wondrous novel is already headed to the movies.”—People “You’ll love it if you want a
good thriller for the summer. It’s a mystery, and you’ll race to solve it before Jacob figures it out for
himself.”—Seventeen
Boogie Bones Elizabeth Loredo 1998 Boogie Bones, a skeleton who loves to dance, disguises himself as a living person
and leaves his graveyard home to enter a dance contest.
Skellig David Almond 2013-11-14 The bestselling story about love, loss and hope that launched David Almond as one of
the best children's writers of today. Winner of the Carnegie Medal and the Whitbread children's book of the Year Award.
When a move to a new house coincides with his baby sister's illness, Michael's world seems suddenly lonely and
uncertain. Then, one Sunday afternoon, he stumbles into the old, ramshackle garage of his new home, and finds something
magical. A strange creature - part owl, part angel, a being who needs Michael's help if he is to survive. With his new
friend Mina, Michael nourishes Skellig back to health, while his baby sister languishes in the hospital. But Skellig is
far more than he at first appears, and as he helps Michael breathe life into his tiny sister, Michael's world changes
for ever . . . Skellig won the Carnegie Medal and the Whitbread Children's Book Award. David Almond is also winner of
the 2010 Hans Christian Andersen award. Powerful and moving - The Guardian This newly jacketed edition celebrates 20
years of this multi-award-winning novel.
The Skeleton Cupboard Tanya Byron 2014-05-22 Tanya Byron shares powerful stories inspired by her years of training as a
clinical psychologist The Skeleton Cupboard is Professor Tanya Byron's account of her years of training as a clinical
psychologist, when trainees find themselves in the toughest placements of their careers. Through the eyes of her naive
and inexperienced younger self, Tanya shares remarkable stories inspired by the people she had the privilege to treat.
Gripping, poignant and full of daring black humour, this book reveals the frightening and challenging induction faced
by all mental health staff and highlights their incredible commitment to their patients. Powerfully moving and
beautifully written, The Skeleton Cupboard shares the tales of ordinary people with an amazing resilience to the
challenges of life.
Things We Lost in the Fire Mariana Enriquez 2017-04-06 Thrilling and terrifying, Things We Lost in the Fire takes the
reader into a world of Argentine Gothic. A world of sharp-toothed children and young girls racked by desire, where
demons lurk beneath the river and stolen skulls litter the pavements. A world where the secrets half-buried under
Argentina's terrible dictatorship rise up to haunt the present day, and where women, exhausted by a plague of violence,
find that their only path out lies in the flames...
The Happiest Refugee Anh Do 2011-03 The bestselling, laugh-out-loud, reach for your hanky story of one of Australia's
best-loved comedians.
The Crown of Gilded Bones Jennifer L. Armentrout 2021-04-20 Bow Before Your Queen Or Bleed Before Her… From #1 New York
Times bestselling author Jennifer L. Armentrout comes book three in her Blood and Ash series. She's been the victim and
the survivor… Poppy never dreamed she would find the love she’s found with Prince Casteel. She wants to revel in her
happiness but first they must free his brother and find hers. It’s a dangerous mission and one with far-reaching
consequences neither dreamed of. Because Poppy is the Chosen, the Blessed. The true ruler of Atlantia. She carries the
blood of the King of Gods within her. By right the crown and the kingdom are hers. The enemy and the warrior… Poppy has
only ever wanted to control her own life, not the lives of others, but now she must choose to either forsake her
birthright or seize the gilded crown and become the Queen of Flesh and Fire. But as the kingdoms’ dark sins and blooddrenched secrets finally unravel, a long-forgotten power rises to pose a genuine threat. And they will stop at nothing
to ensure that the crown never sits upon Poppy’s head. A lover and heartmate… But the greatest threat to them and to
Atlantia is what awaits in the far west, where the Queen of Blood and Ash has her own plans, ones she has waited
hundreds of years to carry out. Poppy and Casteel must consider the impossible—travel to the Lands of the Gods and wake
the King himself. And as shocking secrets and the harshest betrayals come to light, and enemies emerge to threaten
everything Poppy and Casteel have fought for, they will discover just how far they are willing to go for their
people—and each other. And now she will become Queen…
Dancing Skeletons Katherine A. Dettwyler 2013-09-26 One of the most widely used ethnographies published in the last
twenty years, this Margaret Mead Award winner has been used as required reading at more than 600 colleges and

To Kill a Kingdom Alexandra Christo 2018-03-06 "Lira, a famous siren, must prove herself by stealing the heart of the
man, a prince, threatening their race"-Pretending to Dance Diane Chamberlain 2015-10-08 When the pretending ends, the lying begins . . . It's the summer of
1990 and fourteen-year-old Molly Arnette lives with her extended family on one hundred acres in the Blue Ridge
Mountains. The summer seems idyllic at first. The mountains are Molly's playground and she's well loved by her father,
a therapist famous for books he's written about a method called 'Pretend Therapy'; her adoptive mother, who has raised
Molly as her own; and Amalia, her birth mother who also lives on the family land. The adults in Molly's life have
created a safe and secure world for her to grow up in. But Molly's security begins to crumble as she becomes aware of a
plan taking shape in her extended family – a plan she can't stop and that threatens to turn her idyllic summer into a
nightmare. Pretending to Dance by Diane Chamberlain, the bestselling author of The Silent Sister, is a fascinating and
deftly-woven novel, that reveals the devastating power of secrets.
Instructions for Dancing Nicola Yoon 2021-06-03 #1 New York Times bestselling author of Everything, Everything and The
Sun is Also a Star Nicola Yoon is back with a new and utterly unique romance. 'An endearing, affecting portrayal of the
journey of love. Everything Yoon touches turns to gold... this cinematic supernatural romance will be no exception'
Booklist Evie is disillusioned about love ever since her dad left her mum for another woman - she's even throwing out
her beloved romance novel collection. When she's given a copy of a book called Instructions for Dancing, and follows a
note inside to a dilapidated dance studio, she discovers she has a strange and unwelcome gift. When a couple kisses in
front of her, she can see their whole relationship play out - from the moment they first catch each other's eye to the
last bitter moments of their break-up. For Evie, it confirms everything she thinks she knows about love - that it
doesn't last. But at the dance studio she meets X - tall, dreadlocked, fascinating - and they start to learn to dance,
together. Can X help break the spell that Evie is under? Can he change Evie's mind about love? 'A story of love's
unpredictability and the importance of perspective that unfolds with ease and heart' Publisher's Weekly 'A remarkable,
irresistible love story that will linger long after the reader turns the final page' Kirkus Praise for Nicola Yoon:
'Gorgeous and lyrical' New York Times 'Powerful, lovely, heart-wrenching' Jennifer Niven 'This extraordinary first
novel about love so strong it might kill us is too good to feel like a debut' Jodi Picoult
Never Let Me Go Sachin Garg 2012
Street Child Berlie Doherty 2009 Unforgettable tale of an orphan in Victorian London, based on the boy whose plight
inspired Dr Barnardo to found his famous children's homes.
The Hunchback of Notre Dame Victor Hugo 2016-11-08 The gypsy street dancer Esmeralda captures the hearts of many men,
including those of Captain Phoebus and Pierre Gringoire, but especially Quasimodo and his guardian Archdeacon Claude
Frollo. Frollo is torn between his obsessive lust for Esmeralda and the rules of the Notre Dame Cathedral. His
obsessive lust for La Esmerelda has made him renounce God and study alchemy and black magic Esmerelda is falsely
accused and sentenced to hang . Frollo visits her in jail and declares his love. He begs her to love him but she calls
him a "goblin-monk" and a murderer. Before her execution, Esmerelda is publicly humiliated in front of Notre Dame.
Looking across the square, she suddenly sees Phoebus and calls out his name. Just then, Quasimodo swings down on a rope
from Notre Dame and carries her back to the cathedral, crying out "Sanctuary!" He had fallen in love with her and had
been planning her escape all along.
The Book of Strange New Things Michel Faber 2014-10-06 'I am with you always, even unto the end of the world . . .'
Peter Leigh is a missionary called to go on the journey of a lifetime. Leaving behind his beloved wife, Bea, he boards
a flight for a remote and unfamiliar land, a place where the locals are hungry for the teachings of the Bible - his
'book of strange new things'. It is a quest that will challenge Peter's beliefs, his understanding of the limits of the
human body and, most of all, his love for Bea. The Book of Strange New Things is a wildly original tale of adventure,
faith and the ties that might hold two people together when they are worlds apart. This momentous novel, Faber's first
since The Crimson Petal and the White, sees him at his expectation-defying best. WINNER OF THE SALTIRE BOOK OF THE YEAR
AWARD SHORTLISTED FOR THE ARTHUR C. CLARKE AWARD AS HEARD ON BBC RADIO 4
Ebola, Culture and Politics: The Anthropology of an Emerging Disease Barry S. Hewlett 2007-11-27 In this case study,
readers will embark on an improbable journey through the heart of Africa to discover how indigenous people cope with
the rapid-killing Ebola virus. The Hewletts are the first anthropologists ever invited by the World Health Organization
to join a medical intervention team and assist in efforts to control an Ebola outbreak. Their account addresses
political, structural, psychological, and cultural factors, along with conventional intervention protocols as
problematic to achieving medical objectives. They find obvious historical and cultural answers to otherwise-puzzling
questions about why village people often flee, refuse to cooperate, and sometimes physically attack members of
intervention teams. Perhaps surprisingly, readers will discover how some cultural practices of local people are helpful
and should be incorporated into control procedures. The authors shed new light on a continuing debate about the
motivation for human behavior by showing how local responses to epidemics are rooted both in culture and in human
nature. Well-supported recommendations emerge from a comparative analysis of Central African cases and pandemics
worldwide to suggest how the United States and other countries might use anthropologists and the insights of
anthropologists to mount more effective public health campaigns, with particular attention to avian flu and
bioterrorism. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Monique and the Mango Rains Kris Holloway 2006-07-20 In a remote corner of West Africa, Monique Dembele saved lives and
dispensed hope every day in a place where childbirth is a life-and-death matter. Monique and the Mango Rains is the
compelling story of the authors decade-long friendship with Monique, an extraordinary midwife in rural Mali. It is a
tale of Moniques unquenchable passion to better the lives of women and children in the face of poverty, unhappy
marriages, and endless backbreaking work, as well as her tragic and ironic death. In the course of this deeply personal
narrative, as readers immerse in village life and learn firsthand the rhythms of Moniques world, they come to know her
as a friend, as a mother, and as an inspired woman who struggled to find her place in a male-dominated world.
The Blackhouse Peter May 2014-08-05 The first book in an enthralling mystery series from award-winning author Peter
May. "A WRITER I WOULD FOLLOW TO THE ENDS OF THE EARTH." --Marilyn Stasio, The New York Times Book Review "SHINES WITH
INTRIGUE AND SUPERB PLOTTING." --USA Today Every step toward solving the case brings Scottish detective Fin Macleod
closer to a dangerous confrontation with the dark events of the past that shaped--and nearly destroyed--his life. When
a grisly murder occurs on the Isle of Lewis that bears similarities to a brutal killing on mainland Scotland, Edinburgh
detective and native of the Isle of Lewis Fin Macleod is dispatched to the Outer Hebrides to investigate, embarking at
the same time on a voyage into his own troubled past. As Fin reconnects with the people and places of his tortured
childhood, the desolate but beautiful island and its ancient customs assert their grip on his psyche.
Every Heart a Doorway Seanan McGuire 2016-04-05 Winner of the Hugo, Nebula, Locus, and Alex Awards Nominated for the
World Fantasy and British Fantasy Awards Tiptree Honor List "A mini-masterpiece of portal fantasy — a jewel of a book
that deserves to be shelved with Lewis Carroll's and C. S. Lewis' classics" —NPR Eleanor West's Home for Wayward
Children No Solicitations No Visitors No Quests Children have always disappeared under the right conditions; slipping
through the shadows under a bed or at the back of a wardrobe, tumbling down rabbit holes and into old wells, and
emerging somewhere... else. But magical lands have little need for used-up miracle children. Nancy tumbled once, but
now she's back. The things she's experienced... they change a person. The children under Miss West's care understand
all too well. And each of them is seeking a way back to their own fantasy world. But Nancy's arrival marks a change at
the Home. There's a darkness just around each corner, and when tragedy strikes, it's up to Nancy and her new-found
schoolmates to get to the heart of things. No matter the cost. The Wayward Children Series Book 1: Every Heart a
Doorway Book 2: Down Among the Sticks and Bones Book 3: Beneath the Sugar Sky Book 4: In an Absent Dream PRAISE FOR
EVERY HEART A DOORWAY "Seanan McGuire has long been one of the smartest writers around, and with this novella we can
easily see that her heart is as big as her brain. We know this story isn't true, but it is truth." — Charlaine Harris,
New York Times bestselling author of the Sookie Stackhouse series (TV's True Blood) "Every Heart a Doorway by Seanan
McGuire is one of the most extraordinary stories I've ever read." — V. E. Schwab, New York Times bestselling author of
A Gathering of Shadows "Seanan McGuire once again demonstrates her intimate knowledge of the human heart in a powerful
fable of loss, yearning and damaged children." — Paul Cornell, author of London Falling and Witches of Lychford "So
mindblowingly good, it hurts." — io9 At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
Auschwitz and After Charlotte Delbo 2014-09-30 Written by a member of the French resistance who became an important
literary figure in postwar France, this moving memoir of life and death in Auschwitz and the postwar experiences of
women survivors has become a key text for Holocaust studies classes. This second edition includes an updated and
expanded introduction and new bibliography by Holocaust scholar Lawrence L. Langer. “Delbo’s exquisite and unflinching
account of life and death under Nazi atrocity grows fiercer and richer with time. The superb new introduction by
Lawrence L. Langer illuminates the subtlety and complexity of Delbo’s meditation on memory, time, culpability, and
survival, in the context of what Langer calls the ‘afterdeath’ of the Holocaust. Delbo’s powerful trilogy belongs on
every bookshelf.”—Sara R. Horowitz, York University Winner of the 1995 American Literary Translators Association Award
The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-time Mark Haddon 2010-01-26 Winner of the Whitbread Book of the Year
'Outstanding...a stunningly good read' Observer 'Mark Haddon's portrayal of an emotionally dissociated mind is a superb
achievement... Wise and bleakly funny' Ian McEwan The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time is a murder mystery
novel like no other. The detective, and narrator, is Christopher Boone. Christopher is fifteen and has Asperger's
Syndrome. He knows a very great deal about maths and very little about human beings. He loves lists, patterns and the
truth. He hates the colours yellow and brown and being touched. He has never gone further than the end of the road on
his own, but when he finds a neighbour's dog murdered he sets out on a terrifying journey which will turn his whole
world upside down.
The Dance of Death Hans Holbein 1892
Funny Bones Duncan Tonatiuh 2015-08-25 Funny Bones tells the story of how the amusing calaveras—skeletons performing
various everyday or festive activities—came to be. They are the creation of Mexican artist José Guadalupe (Lupe) Posada
(1852–1913). In a country that was not known for freedom of speech, he first drew political cartoons, much to the
amusement of the local population but not the politicians. He continued to draw cartoons throughout much of his life,
but he is best known today for his calavera drawings. They have become synonymous with Mexico’s Día de los Muertos (Day
of the Dead) festival. Juxtaposing his own art with that of Lupe’s, author Duncan Tonatiuh brings to light the
remarkable life and work of a man whose art is beloved by many but whose name has remained in obscurity. The book
includes an author’s note, bibliography, glossary, and index.
Consuming Grief Beth A. Conklin 2010-01-10 Mourning the death of loved ones and recovering from their loss are
universal human experiences, yet the grieving process is as different between cultures as it is among individuals. As
late as the 1960s, the Wari' Indians of the western Amazonian rainforest ate the roasted flesh of their dead as an
expression of compassion for the deceased and for his or her close relatives. By removing and transforming the corpse,
which embodied ties between the living and the dead and was a focus of grief for the family of the deceased, Wari'
death rites helped the bereaved kin accept their loss and go on with their lives. Drawing on the recollections of Wari'
elders who participated in consuming the dead, this book presents one of the richest, most authoritative ethnographic
accounts of funerary cannibalism ever recorded. Beth Conklin explores Wari' conceptions of person, body, and spirit, as
well as indigenous understandings of memory and emotion, to explain why the Wari' felt that corpses must be destroyed
and why they preferred cannibalism over cremation. Her findings challenge many commonly held beliefs about cannibalism
and show why, in Wari' terms, it was considered the most honorable and compassionate way of treating the dead.
A Book of Golden Deeds Charlotte Mary Yonge 1864
Dance Dance Dance Haruki Murakami 2011-10-10 An assault on the senses, part murder mystery, part metaphysical
speculation; a fable for our times as catchy as a rock song blasting from the window of a sports car. High-class call
girls billed to Mastercard. A psychic 13-year-old dropout with a passion for Talking Heads. A hunky matinee idol doomed
to play dentists and teachers. A one-armed beach-combing poet, an uptight hotel clerk and one very bemused narrator
caught in the web of advanced capitalist mayhem. Combine this offbeat cast of characters with Murakami's idiosyncratic
prose and out comes Dance Dance Dance. 'If Raymond Chandler had lived long enough to see Blade Runner, he might have
written something like Dance Dance Dance' Observer
The Percy Jackson and the Olympians, Book Three: Titan's Curse Rick Riordan 2007-05 When the goddess Artemis disappears
while hunting a rare, ancient monster, a group of her followers joins Percy and his friends in an attempt to find and
rescue her before the winter solstice, when her influence is needed to sway the Olympian Council regarding the war with
the Titans.
The Lone Ranger and Tonto Fistfight in Heaven Sherman Alexie 1998-10-01 Offers a fictional portrait of the characters,
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Jauhar tells the colorful and little-known story of the doctors who risked their careers and the patients who risked
their lives to know and heal our most vital organ. He introduces us to Daniel Hale Williams, the African American
doctor who performed the world’s first open heart surgery in Gilded Age Chicago. We meet C. Walton Lillehei, who
connected a patient’s circulatory system to a healthy donor’s, paving the way for the heart-lung machine. And we
encounter Wilson Greatbatch, who saved millions by inventing the pacemaker—by accident. Jauhar deftly braids these
tales of discovery, hubris, and sorrow with moving accounts of his family’s history of heart ailments and the patients
he’s treated over many years. He also confronts the limits of medical technology, arguing that future progress will
depend more on how we choose to live than on the devices we invent. Affecting, engaging, and beautifully written,
Heart: A History takes the full measure of the only organ that can move itself.
The Road Cormac McCarthy 2019-03-07 The post-apocalyptic modern classic with an introduction by novelist John Banville.
In a burned-out America, a father and his young son walk under a darkened sky, heading slowly for the coast. They have
no idea what, if anything, awaits them there. The landscape is destroyed, nothing moves save the ash on the wind and
cruel, lawless men stalk the roadside, lying in wait. Attempting to survive in this brave new world, the young boy and
his protector have nothing but a pistol to defend themselves. They must keep walking. Winner of the Pulitzer Prize for
Fiction, The Road is an incandescent novel, the story of a remarkable and profoundly moving journey. In this
unflinching study of the best and worst of humankind, Cormac McCarthy boldly divines a future without hope, but one in
which, miraculously, this young family finds tenderness. An exemplar of post-apocalyptic writing, The Road is a true
modern classic, a masterful, moving and increasingly prescient novel. This edition is part of the Picador Collection, a
series of the best in contemporary literature, inaugurated in Picador's 50th Anniversary year.

universities. This personal account by a biocultural anthropologist illuminates not-soon-forgotten messages involving
the sobering aspects of fieldwork among malnourished children in West Africa. With nutritional anthropology at its
core, Dancing Skeletons presents informal, engaging, and oftentimes dramatic stories that relate the author’s
experiences conducting research on infant feeding and health in Mali. Through fascinating vignettes and honest, vivid
descriptions, Dettwyler explores such diverse topics as ethnocentrism, culture shock, population control,
breastfeeding, child care, the meaning of disability and child death in different cultures, female circumcision,
women’s roles in patrilineal societies, the dangers of fieldwork, and facing emotionally draining realities. Readers
will laugh and cry as they meet the author’s friends and informants, follow her through a series of encounters with
both peri-urban and rural Bambara culture, and struggle with her as she attempts to reconcile her very different roles
as objective ethnographer, subjective friend, and mother in the field. The 20th Anniversary Edition includes a 13-page
“Q&A with the Author” in which Dettwyler responds to typical questions she has received individually from students who
have been assigned Dancing Skeletons as well as audience questions at lectures on various campuses. The new 23-page
“Update on Mali, 2013” chapter is a factual update about economic and health conditions in Mali as well as a brief
summary of the recent political unrest.
Heart: A History Sandeep Jauhar 2018-09-18 The bestselling author of Intern and Doctored tells the story of the thing
that makes us tick For centuries, the human heart seemed beyond our understanding: an inscrutable shuddering mass that
was somehow the driver of emotion and the seat of the soul. As the cardiologist and bestselling author Sandeep Jauhar
shows in Heart: A History, it was only recently that we demolished age-old taboos and devised the transformative
procedures that have changed the way we live. Deftly alternating between key historical episodes and his own work,
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